
                                                                                     TOWN OF BRIDGEWATER,  CT 

                             Bridgewater Recreation Commission 

                     Regular Meeting Minutes: Bridgewater Town Hall 

Date: April 25,2024 / Time: 5:00 PM 

 

Call to Order: Dawn Macnutt, Chairman at 5:00 PM 

Members Present: Dawn Macnutt, Charlene Sullivan, Nicole Tenreiro, Mike Dubos 

Absent: Lynn Kubisek, Julie Scott, Santo Romano 

Guest: Allison Gsell 

Review of Minutes: January 2024 not available- will review next meeting.  Motion to accept March 
28, 2024 meeting minutes by Nicole Tenreiro, 2nd by Mike Dubos. All in Favor. 

Coordinator’s Report: Pavilion rentals are booking up fast.  Need more paid camp counselors for 
camp, currently have 5 applications. Meeting with camp director to go over requests and concerns. 

Budget Review: Elan line items explained, $129.68 for dog refuse bags, $111.81 candy/items for 
Halloween. Dawn will speak to Susan Wilcox Town Treasurer regarding candy not our expense and 
should be removed from our budget. Motion to accept budget by Dawn Macnutt, 2nd by Nicole 
Tenreiro. All in Favor. 

Correspondence: Library requesting $800 for Music on Main on June 21. Questions regarding what 
it will be used for. Tabled until next meeting. Patrick Smith wants to use the girls’ softball field, he 
did not provide dates or times- tabled until next meeting. Black Sox- will start using the renovated 
baseball field starting the 2nd week of May. 

Old Business: 

Fishing Derby- May 4th- the fish will be delivered on May 3rd. Minimum order quantity is 155. 

Tennis Court signs- new signs regarding no skateboard/bicycles on court were purchased and 
installed. 

New Business: 

John P Flaxman Memorial Tennis Courts sign: Motion made by Nicole Tenreiro, 2nd by Charlene 
Sullivan to purchase sign from New Milford Sign shop at $65. All in Favor. 

Adjournment: Motion to adjourn at 5:24 PM by Dawn Macnutt, 2nd by Charlene Sullivan. 

Next Meeting: Thursday, May 23, 2024 at 5:00 PM 

Submitted by: Nicole Tenreiro- Member 

Dawn Macnutt, Chairman 



 

 

 

 


